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Comments: I greatly oppose this project. As an outdoor enthusiast and river lover, I was able to experience

paddling the South Fork of the Salmon for the first time this year. This river should not be put at risk; it is too

beautiful of a place. I feel that way about all rivers, but this one especially. We have very few pristine water

sources left in this country. Let us allow for nature to continue, unhindered, instead of expanding into new areas

with potential destruction, which is what this project proposes. Please do NOT move forward with this mine.


